
 Department of Planning and Environment 
 

4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 | Locked Bag 5022, Parramatta NSW 2124 | dpie.nsw.gov.au |1 

 
 

PP-2021-6852 / IRF22/2489 
 

Mr Craig Swift-McNair 
General Manager 
Woollahra Municipal Council 
PO Box 61 
DOUBLE BAY NSW 1360 
 
Via: records@woollahra.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Swift-McNair 
 
Woollahra Local Environmental Plan 2014 (Amendment No 25) 
 
I refer to the proposal to amend Woollahra Local Environmental Plan (LEP) 2014 to 
enhance provisions to mitigate risk and adverse impacts from groundwater 
dewatering.  
 
I am pleased to advise that as the Minister for Planning and Homes’ delegate, I have 
made the plan under section 3.36(2)(a) of the Environmental Planning and 
Assessment Act 1979, and under section 3.24(5) it will take effect when published on 
the NSW Legislation website. 
 
Should you have any enquiries about this matter, I have arranged for Mr Bailey 
Williams to assist you. Mr Williams can be contacted on 8275 1306. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Laura Locke 
Director, Eastern and South Districts 
Planning and Land Use Strategy 
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